
 
 

 

October 22, 2021 
    
 

Jeff Lewis, Owner and Manager 
JJ Metal Services  
2300 W 80th St Bay 2  
Hialeah, Florida 33016-5591 
j.jmetalservices1116@gmail.com 
 
Re: Return to Compliance Letter – JJ Metal Services  
 Facility ID No.  FLR000221192 
      Miami-Dade County  

 
      Dear Mr. Lewis: 

Department personnel conducted a compliance evaluation inspection of the above-referenced facility 
on June 4, 2021.  Based on the information provided during the inspection, the facility was determined 
to be out of compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the inspection report 
is attached for your records and any non-compliance items which may have been identified at the time 
of the inspection have been corrected. 

 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and Federal 
rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Juliana Reis at 561- 681-6642 or 
via e-mail at:  juliana.reis@floridadep.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Alannah Irwin, Environmental Manager 
Southeast District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 
     OCULUS Link:  Inspection Report 
 
     cc.  Alannah Irwin, Juliana Reis - FDEP 
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